Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

August 22, 2022

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 9 3 -lw 1‘5 2022

2022 SEARCH FOR OUSTANDING VOLUNTEER (SOV)

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is a letter from Meylene C. Rosales, Regional Director, National Economic
and Development Authority, Eastern Visayas Region, inviting all concerned to submit
nominees who have provided volunteer work within Eastern Visayas especially our DepEd
volunteers for the period October 2021 until September 2022.

v The Search for Outstanding Volunteer (SOV) Guidelines can be accessed at
https://bit.ly/FortheSOVRSCs.

3, Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum is desired.
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Dear Director Fetalvero:

The Philippine National Volunteer Service Coordinating Agency (PNVSCA) is once
again conducting the 2022 Search for Outstanding Volunteer (SOV) to recognize the
contributions of individuals and groups in nation-building, especially during pandemic
and disaster.

In this regard, we request your assistance to disseminate this Search, and we also
invite you to submit nominees within your service area who have provided volunteer
work within Eastern Visayas for the period October 2021 until September 2022.

Enclosed is the SOV Guidelines provided by PNVSCA for information and guidance.
The same document can also be accessed at hitps://bit.ly/FortheSOVRSCs.

The deadline for the submission of nomination to the Regional Search Committee
(RSC) VIII Secretariat is on 15 September 2022. Kindly send your nominations
through email at nro8@neda.gov.ph.

For inquiries, kindly contact Senior Economic Development Specialist Luz Luna Espos
at 09171202036 or email us at llespos@neda.gov.ph cc: nro8@neda.gov.ph.

Thank you and best regards.

Very truly yours,

MEXLZE:ILEJ:. ROSALES

Regional Director

NEDA Regional Office VIII (Eastern Visayas),Government Center, Palo, Leyte
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